

DNRM/R21452294

colourpatch.com.au / bpcmilitaria.com.au Mr David Butler PO Box 541 THURINGOWA CENTRAL QLD 4817

Dear Mr Butler

APPLICATION TO USE RAN BADGE

Thank you for your email dated 5 March 2015 requesting permission to use the Royal Australian Navy Badge in relation to the collection and re-sale of RAN items on colourpatch.com.au and bpcmilitaria.com.au.

The request is approved and you are authorised to display the Royal Australian Navy Badge incorporating the Queens Crown. The image is approved for your use only and is not to be passed to a third party for use other than that requested in your email. Additionally, this image should not be renamed, manipulated or edited in any way other than levels, contrast or tone without written approval from Navy Reputation Management.

Please contact Mr. Gary Kinkade on (02) 6266 3629 or email: gary.kinkade@defence.gov.au
to discuss/request image files and types, or myself at the contact details below should you have any further enquiries.

I wish you and everyone associated with this project all the very best in the future.

Yours sincerely

Don Hogarth

Lieutenant Commander, RAN Manager Navy Brand and Marketing

R1-3-C057 PO Box 7901 CANBERRA BC, ACT, 2601 (02) 6265 6134, fax 6265 5050 Donald hogarth@defence.gov.au

13 March 2015